
22 September 2021 
Meeting Minutes

The September meeting was held on the 22nd with 8 members present. The club now has 
39 paid members. This is a great size membership for our club. The next meeting will be 
held on 10 November 2021 at 7:00pm at Marco’s Pizza and Family Restaurant located at 
1050 E Philadelphia Ave, Gilbertsville, PA 19512 

Treasury Report -The club is in good shape financially with a balance of $2,321.40
after expenses. 

Fun Fly – Will be held on the 2nd of October with the 3rd of October being the rain date. 
The one in June was a great success. It was a perfect flying day with lots of flying and no 
serious mishaps. Please feel free to bring friends and any flyers as long as they are 
currently registered with the AMA.  Bring a good appetite as there will be burgers, dogs 
other types of food and drink.     

AMA Club Roster – The AMA Site needs some updating concerning our Club Roster 
that lists the Members and Officers of the Club. I will be looking into that one. I hope to 
get it updated very shortly. 

Club Web Site - Now listed correctly on the AMA site and now links to our Club Web 
Page. 

New Web Site – I will be looking at a complete redo of our site this winter and I would 
also like to get some good pictures to post on it. Please send me your best Club Pictures 
and I will try to include them on the new Web Site. We also discussed adding an About 
Section to include the history of the Club and other relevant items specific to our Club. I 
will be hosting it on the same host site we currently have and we will be keeping the 
same Web Address.

Mower Shed – Roof is done and we will be adding corner moldings and other small items
for completion. The new shed is doing great so far and no leaks have been noted. 

Mower- It was noted that our Mower was losing power but we do have a Toro mower as 
a back up. The mower will be looked at and hopefully fixed shortly.

Enjoy the rest of the Flying Season!
Bob Wingert
Club Secretary


